Green Canyon Community Council
March 11, 2024

Meeting called to order 7:03am

Members in attendance: Rhonda Wright, Ruth Seedall, Nicole Oksness, Rachel Merkley, Matt
Fuller, Wyatt McDaniel, Monica Edelmayer, Phil Morris, Deedra Hinds, Jim Crosbie, Gordon
Geddes, Shannon Walker, Mike Isaacson, Ruthie Hamilton

Guests: Terri Rhodes

Motion to approve minutes from January meeting: Wyatt McDaniel, seconded by Mike
Isaacson, unanimous approval by members

Welcome Jim Crosbie: GC has had a great winter season of extracurriculars. The
administration is trying to follow procedure and policy from the Superintendent and making
changes at the school as needed.

Trust Lands Plan:
There is a lot of work and reviewing of policy that goes into formulating a plan each year.

2023-2024 plan allocated most of the funds to increasing our FTEs to bring class sizes down.
Also included was pay for Paras serving the ELL population and teacher training. We currently
have just over 50% remaining and will end the year within our 10% carryover limit.

2024-2025 plan follows the same pattern:

Salary and Benefits to fund PLC training meetings, curriculum teams, extra FTEs, EL aids,
VISTA employee, and a testing coordinator

Professional Development to fund Solution Tree trainings

LIA to fund LIA field trip

Specific goals will be outlined at the next meeting

Motion to approve plan: Shannon Walker, seconded by Nicole Oksness, unanimous approval
by members

A question was brought up about the diversity population at GC and if there is a need for a
multicultural club. In the past there has been a student led multicultural group but the students
have not shown interest this year. There is a good culture at GC and students seem to be
comfortable joining any and all groups, regardless of their background. Jim cited the Men's
Volleyball team that has players from different cultural groups.

A question was brought up about the mass casualty drill that the Cache County Sheriff's office
has held at GC in the past. There was a scheduling conflict but it is being worked out.

Next meeting: We will be discussing next year’s elections and members returning
7:49 Meeting adjourned



